		  
Dear Parent,

You and your child will soon be invited for a preventive medical examination at the CLB. The CLB and the Sociaal Huis of Geel are collaborating on the project entitled ‘Good health for each and every child’. The project aims to make it easier for parents with a limited income to bear the costs for their children’s healthcare. After all, children cost a great deal of money, especially if they need extra care. Some families find it easier to bear costs for children than others.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We ask you two questions about your family situation and about the costs for the children. We would really appreciate it if you answered them. A CLB doctor and nurse will examine your answers to these questions. If your child needs special care and if the costs for such care are too high for your family, we can help you. The CLB doctor can ensure that a social worker of the Sociaal Huis contacts you. This social worker will then join you in examining how they can support you financially.

QUESTIONS:
You can tick off one answer for every question. Choose the answer that ties in best with your family’s situation. 
1. The questions in the CLB questionnaire concern matters that are important to your child’s health. Are there occasions when you need to cut down on healthy food, shoes or clothing, heating or medical care because you are short of cash? 
· Yes
· No
2. Does your family need to make do with benefit?
· Yes
· No
[image: ]‘Een goede gezondheid voor ieder kind’ wordt mogelijk gemaakt door subsidies van de Nationale Loterij. Het project wordt uitgevoerd door CLB Kempen, Sociaal Huis Geel en CEBUD, een onderzoeksgroep van de hogeschool Thomas More Kempen. 
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